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Good morning,
 
Apologies for the slight delay – the Department holds no concerns with the workability,
enforceability or any unintended consequences for the below drafted condition.
 
Thanks
Jessie
 
From: Kendall Clydsdale  
Sent: Thursday, 5 December 2024 9:41 AM
To: Jessie Evans ; James Mcdonough

Cc: Geoff Kwok ; Margaret Mason

Subject: Stone Ridge Quarry Recommended Conditions (SSD-10432)

 
Dear Jessie and James,
 
Thank you for providing your comments dated 4 December 2024, in relation to the subject.
 
The Commission’s Panel has considered your comments and is proposing an additional
amendment.
The Panel generally agrees with your comments regarding recommended condition B34.
Should the Panel determine to approve the application, the imposition of condition A10 (as
amended) below is being considered:
 
A10.      The Applicant must ensure that all heavy vehicles and haulage trucks associated
with the development: 

a. travelling southbound from the quarry first turn left (i.e. northbound) onto the
Pacific Highway and utilise the Tarean Road Interchange to perform a U-turn;
and 

b. turn left only into Italia Road from the Pacific Highway.  
 
The Commission is requesting the Department’s advice on the workability, enforceability
and any potential unintended consequences of the proposed condition amendment
above.
Could you please provide the Department’s advice by 5pm, Friday December 2024.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.



 
Kind regards,
 
Kendall Clydsdale | Principal Case Manager
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Suite 15.02 Level 15 135 King Street Sydney NSW 2000
e:   www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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